
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—23rd February 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been work-

ing hard looking at different London 

monuments and writing descriptive 

phrases about each one. In art, the chil-

dren have really enjoyed creating their 

own sculptures using natural resources. In 

Maths, we have continued with our multi-

plication unit and the children are now 

learning how to create arrays.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

working on the two, five and ten times ta-

ble in their Maths lessons. In English, they 

are going to be looking at our new story 

The Queen’s Hat and the different monu-

ments that you see along the way. In His-

tory, the children  are going to be looking 

at the key events that have happened at 

Windsor Castle over the years and then 

locate them on a time line.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Spring 1 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Krisha 

2Franklin: Saifullah 

2Newton: Anaya 


